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Monday 11th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are pleased to advise that Year R  will have a mobile farm visiting them in school on 

Wednesday 20th July 2022. This wonderful opportunity will provide our children with a hands on 

experience with a selection of farm animals. 

 

Apologies for the short notice, but we would ask parents to make a voluntary contribution of 

£3.30 to cover the cost of the farm by Monday 18th July.  Consent AND payment contributions 

will need to be completed via our School Money portal, look out for the relevant text and email 

shortly. However, if your child is entitled to income benefit based Free School Meals (NOT 

Universal Free School Meals), there will not be a charge for this visit.  Please come in and talk to 

us if you are struggling to cover the cost. 

 

We are sure it’s going to be great fun! 

 

Ruth Halbauer 

Deputy Headteacher 
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